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Committee members, 

 

I urge you to oppose this legislation.  Our problem with firearms in this country does 

not have anything to do with the "tool".  It's a public health issue, and time and money 

spent on bills like this is a wast, and would be much better spent looking to solve the 

real problem, the human beings!  If 18 year olds can go and fight in our country wars, 

pay taxes and are otherwise considered adults, then they should be have the same 

constitutional rights as adults.  If the state legislature feels that 18 year olds are not 

adults, then I suggest you work on changing the age of adulthood to 21, or 25 or 

whatever age you feel people actually become responsible for their own actions!   


